
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER  2017 NEWSLETTER 

GENERAL MEETING ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 6 pm 

 

Time to return the brown bags with a completed project from the supplies  

received!!  

We will “swap” the bags back to the original owner and  

“show-n-tell” the finished item. 

And, we’ll work on those nametags we started so many months ago.  
Additional supplies needed are 3-6 mm color coordinated drop beads,  
delicas for the picot edging and a variety of size 15 to compliment your  
design. 

ECBS HOLIDAY SHOW 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2, 9 am—5 pm 

 
 

This annual show will again be held at The Wright Place. Vendor  
participation is limited to current members of the Bead Society.  
 
NEW THIS YEAR — Let’s promote beading! Would you like to teach a 
class? We’ll supply the space and limited advertising, you supply the 
kits and expertise, you charge what is appropriate and donate 10% to 
the Society. 
 
Also available, beginner level projects for bracelets , earrings or neck-
laces; the Society provides the kit, the customer pays a nominal fee ($5-
$10), you volunteer a short time to teach. Please feel free to offer  
directions for beginner level projects as well as any supplies you’d like 
to donate. 



 
UPCOMING— general meeting programs include: buy, sell and/or swap;  
Christmas gift exchange 
 
EVERY MONTH—shopping is always available so feel free to bring your  
Merchandise 
 
OCTOBER 7 & 8—Havana Show: 14 miles north of Tallahassee; several  
members are vendors—Kathy Gordon, Mary Jordan, Andrea Howard 
 
DECEMBER 2, 2017—ECBS SHOW at The Wright Place in Pensacola 
 
DECEMBER 18—ECBS Christmas Holiday party 
 

FEBRUARY 16-18, 2018—ANNUAL BEAD RETREAT 
 

* We will include other shows in our newsletter and website, especially if our members are 

vendors or exhibitors. Please submit complete info to sherri.stauffer@yahoo.com. 

Room rates have been reduced for  

the 2018 bead retreat!  

For The Holiday Show on  
December 2 

 
Greeters/counters at the door 

 
Sell raffle tickets 

 
Put out signs on Palafox Street 

 
Relieve vendors 

 
Teach a class 

 
Contact  
Sherri  sherri.stauffer@yahoo.com  
OR 
Laura  lameyer@outlook.com 

Lots of activity at the August meeting 


